

[View results](#)

Respondent

155

Becky Handley

05:50

Time to complete

1. Please select your UC Committee *

- ☐ Awards Special Committee
- ☐ Budget and Finance
- ☐ Communication
- ☐ Information Technology
- ☐ Institutional Advancement
- ☒ Physical Environment
- ☐ Campus Wellness
- ☐ Student Engagement and Success
- ☐ Talent Development and Human Resources
- ☐ ad hoc Social Engagement

2. Did the Committee meet this month? If you met, select Yes and complete the rest of the survey. Provide minutes in question 7. You do not need to upload documents unless they are supporting materials for this month's meeting.

If you did not meet, select No, give reason for the cancellation in question 7 and submit the survey. You do not need to complete the rest of the survey or upload any documents. Thank you for logging this month's meeting status. *

☒ Yes

☐ No

3. Date of Meeting

10/17/2024



4. Committee Members in Attendance or Absent With Notice

Stephen Myers
Marilia Antunez – Chair
Lisa Sabol – Vice Chair
Becky Handley - Secretary
Eric Brisker
Malik Elbuluk
Craig Menzemer
Melissa Olson
Olivia Laner
Aimee Trunko

5. Committee Members Absent Without Notice

Prat Madishetty Naidu
Kylie Cameron

6. Based on your goals for the year, outline what decision were made or action items discussed during this month's meeting that moved goal(s) forward

Review space requests

7. Provide Meeting Minutes/Monthly Report or reason for meeting cancellation here (do not attach minutes as a document in #8 below).

Space Requests—Steve said the below requests will be coming through shortly

- Fixing up National Center for Choreography—Space in Guzzetta Hall was never officially assigned to them so this is just paperwork updating the assigned space.
- Ali Doehring—Turn space in Simmons Hall from Staff faculty lounge into a meditation space. Turn space in Student Union from Aramark café to relaxation space.

General Updates from Stephen Myers

- No timeline yet for when there is going to be another electrical outage this Fall which will affect the following buildings: ONAT, Central Howard Community School, Polsky, National NPIC, Olsen, PFOC, Performing Arts Hall, Gazette, PAK, N parking deck, Simmons, Honors and Lincoln. Shutdown will be from 7am-7pm and some of these buildings will have a shorter outage than others. Trying to find a weekend that will work but it's going to be after we switch over to cooling and before it gets so cold that we need to be worried about the buildings freezing.
- Simmons Hall, the admissions visitor center (room 101) is mostly complete and the missions area (room 109) is being scheduled with PFOC to work on it.
- Glenville Hall (478 Orchard St.) The lease was signed, now going to Columbus to get signed off and hopefully will get property closed next Spring/Summer. Lot 30, which was entered into purchase and sale agreement 14-15 months ago is now closing next Tuesday. UA will still have access to the Western half of the lot for 3 years.
- Buchtel Commons hard scape project—Board of Trustee's gave preauthorization to award the contract. The bid is going out next week.
- 12th Floor Lab at Goodyear—Duct work needed but some items in the way which is why it's taking longer than it should.
- Knight Center Creative Engagement--Plans for renovation is going back to more closely match original design. There will be a mixture of academics, with some administrative people and with some retail spaces. Areas on 2nd, 4th, 5th floors and archive will remain, It's being designed so that it will be fully affordable and responsible for the University's budget.
- Elevator Modernization Project—Lee Hall, Buckingham, PFOC is still moving along. Received quote for the 3 elevators in Polsky for \$1.5 million. Received 6 or 7 bids for Polsky's elevators and winner was the same contractor who is doing the other elevator modernizations.
- Infosition Stadium scoreboard—essentially completed. Do have one last event test (next football game) and then warranty starts.
- Robertson hot water heating issue is out to rebid this week.
- South parking deck elevator—Got it cleaned up and keeping eye on it.
- Walking bridge to North parking deck—Steve reported the issue of excessive heat even in summer. No report yet.
- Leases—Continue working on trying to clean up campus leases so that fraternities and nonprofit partners have equitable partnerships with UA.
- Dom theater—A 1960s fire curtain that had asbestos needed to be removed and review of alternative safety measures. Meeting next week. Better shape than anticipated.
- Summit Education Initiative space is read for them to be relocated out of Quaker and moving into Shrank Hall.
- Knight chemical project—We will be looking into construction, probably next summer or fall, for a chemical storage room where a new roof will be put on and addressing some of the ventilation and mechanical systems in that room. RFQ out for engineers should be closing in a couple of weeks.
- Another cooling tower over at PFOC that needs to be replaced and which will have some state funding. No update.
- One more vault replacement next to Olson Hall which we have some state funding. It's for our underground high temp hot water project that our engineers will get on board for a next summer. This project may be put on hold due to another recent issue that will take a higher priority.
- Starbuck's refresh at SU-- Believe Starbucks will be changing to Duncans but no update yet.
- Quaker Square/Martin Center—Steve is in convers

8. If you have a document that provides supporting materials for this month's work, upload here. This attachment should not be the monthly minutes (minutes should be submitted in #7 above).
(Non-anonymous question)

9. Are there any new topic submissions or other information/feedback you would like to share from the committee?